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Dear Friends, 
 “O give thanks unto the Lord; call upon his name: make known is deeds among 
the people”.  Psalms 105:1 
 Linda and I really enjoy our time at home when we come together with family 
and friends.  Even though there are so much going on in the world to trouble our hearts, 
we still have so much to be thankful for.  I hope each one of you had a good and safe 
Thanksgiving. 
  Our Meetings 
Oct 1-5, we were in a Missions Conference at the First Baptist Church in Laurel, Indiana, 
where Bro. John Jordan is pastor.  They had a great conference and were met a number of 
new missionaries and had a great time of fellowship. 
Oct 12, we were invited to the 25th Anniversary at Unity Baptist Church in Greenville, 
SC where Bro. Earl Greene is pastor. 
Oct 20-25th   we were in our home church Truth Missionary Baptist in Greenville, SC had 
a Jubilee with good singing and good Spirit filled preaching.   
Nov 2-5th   we were in a Mission Conference with Pastor Tom Brookshire at the 
Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle in Orangeburg, SC.  Bro. Bud Calvert was the main 
speaker for the Conference. 
Nov 9th   we drove down to Tallahassee, Florida to be with Pastor Bruce Callahan and the 
dear folk at Maranatha Baptist Church.  
Nov 11th   we attended a Preacher’s fellowship at Bethany Baptist Church in Travelers 
Rest, SC in which I was able to share what the Lord has done in Italy the past 4 years. 
Nov 16th   we were with Pastor Leon Shipman and our good friends at Harmony Baptist 
Church in Greenville, SC. 
Nov 16th   we went back to Agnew Road Baptist Church, where we were members back 
in the 60’s and early 70’s and this is the Church we attended when the Lord called me to 
Italy as a missionary.  We had a good meeting with Pastor Jeff Miller and the dear people 
there.   
Nov 23rd    we shared the ministry with the dear folk and Pastor David Ellenburg at the 
Morningstar Baptist Church in Easley, SC 
Nov 30th    we were at the Landmark Baptist Church in Greenville, SC with Pastor Clyde 
Mayberry. 
 
OUR MISSION 



 We have recently been asked questions about our future.  After 30 years in Italy, I 
do not believe that God is through with us and our burden for the Italians has not gone 
away.  We had prayed about helping young couples, who were burdened for Italy to get 
settled about an area or city where they would work.  During the last few months, we 
were contacted by an American Military Church in northern Italy of a need for an Italian 
missionary there.  They reported that Italians are coming to their church, but there is a 
problem with the language barrier.  I believe the Lord has opened this door for us to help 
reach these interested Italians.  We are planning on departing for Italy in May of 2009. 
 
OUR MISSIONARY FRIENDS IN ITALY 
 We are receiving reports of visitors to the services and more important, souls are 
being saved.  We are always encouraged by the faithful service of the brethren.  We ask 
you to pray for the Churches and pastors there in Sicily. 
 
If I have not yet contacted you about reporting to the Church and you would like for us to 
come to report to the Church, please contact me at the address or phone numbers above. 
 
In Christ, 
 
The Jordan’s 
 


